



GPO Box 520 Melbourne Vic 3001

Level 35, The Tower 360 Elizabeth Street Melbourne Vic 3000

tel: (03) 9290 1800 fax: (03) 9663 3699

www.accc.gov.au

Our Ref: C2009/1883 Contact Officer: Tess Macrae Contact Phone: 03 9290 1835

7 December 2009

Richard Murphy
Partner
Minter Ellison Lawyers
Level 23, 525 Collins St
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

by email: simone.cooper@minterellison.com

Dear Mr Murphy

Collective Bargaining Notification CB00138 lodged by Hertz Australia Pty Ltd – Assessment

I refer to the above collective bargaining notification lodged with the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 11 November 2009.

On the information available, the ACCC does not object to the notification. A copy of a document setting out the ACCC's assessment of the notification is attached.

Protection afforded by notification CB00138 commenced on 25 November 2009 and will cease three years from the date of lodgement (11 November 2012).

As with any notification, the ACCC may review the notification at a later stage should concerns arise.

This letter has been placed on the ACCC's public register. If you wish to discuss any aspect of this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Tess Macrae on 03 9290 1835.

Yours sincerely

Gavin Jones Director

Adjudication Branch